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Monday 11th July 2022 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

RE: End of Year Reports 

 

Today you will receive an email from your child’s class teacher with their End of Year report. We are 

extremely proud of the achievements of the pupils of Woodlands Academy this academic year, despite it 

being a year of continuing adjustments post Pandemic.  

 

Your child’s report has comments in the different curriculum areas as well as general comments about the 

achievements and successes throughout the year. 

The following table is a guide to attainment, progress and effort scores indicated on your child’s report for 

each of the core subjects: English- reading and writing, Maths and Science 

Attainment Progress Effort 

WT= Working towards age 

related expectations 

Less than expected= 5 steps 

progress or less throughout the 

year 

Inconsistent=  effort is not 

consistent enough in lessons 

WA= Working at age related 

expectations 

Expected= 6 steps progress 

throughout the year Good= tries hard in most lessons 

GD= Working greater depth 

 

Greater than expected= more 

than 6 steps progress 

throughout the year 

Excellent= always tries hard, 

participates well and does 

enough work during the lessons 

 

Please read through your child’s report and contact the class teacher if you have any questions. This year, 

we feel very proud that we have begun to build up our parent community during the in person meet ups 

such as coffee morning and workshops. We value the importance of teacher-parent partnership, so we 

would really appreciate a short parent comment about your child’s time at school this year by completing 

this Parent feedback google form. Feedback will be shared with staff so that we as a school can continue 

to strive for the best for all of our pupils. We would also love to update our positive messages for staff in the 

staff room and foyer! 

 

Thank you for your continued support with your child’s learning this year. We look forward to another year 

of positive learning. 

 

https://forms.gle/bEYTbJEKoWifkTZ48

